Dear Parents,

After discussion with the PTA Board, Community Council, concerned parents and the school
leadership team, we want to let you know what the school policy will be in regard to inclement
weather.

Students will be allowed to wait in the front foyer before school if the weather is extreme.

Five minutes before the bell rings, students will be sent back outside in order to get to their
assigned door.

Because of safety reasons, students will not enter the building through the front doors.
Tardy students will be allowed to enter the front doors.

In the event of severe inclement weather, there will be a sign posted on the front doors telling
students to come inside.

Also, please use the church parking lot as a drop off and pick up for students in order to avoid
congestion and back up in the front of the building.

By dropping off in the church parking lot, we can avoid cars waiting up the street to enter the
front drop off.

In addition, please send students dressed for the weather. We often see students coming to
school in shorts and tee shirts when it is bitter cold.

Thanks for your support in these matters.



